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Kirkland, April

From: rod@maine.rr.com
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 8:32 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER]  my opinion on project case# 2017-00232
Attachments: Corridor Opposition & Therapeutic Benefits letter 10-31-18.docx

Hi, 

I’ve attached my letter regarding the 145 mile transmission line project case# 2017-00232.  Please confirm you can read it 

ok.  Thanks! 

 

Rod Nadeau, Ph.D. 
Adventure Therapist & Maine Guide 
Rod@maine.rr.com 
 


